WELCOME HOME

Public Works Report

June 7, 2023

We hauled dirt from Warren Ave to the washout on Township and Willow.
The grader has been grading and fixing the roads around town when we could.
We ran the crusher a couple of times and hauled and placed base on Warren Ave.

We started hauling rock from Hurricane that we will make rock chip out of for the
second layer on our chip jobs.

We did the first layer of chipseal on Warren Ave. We will do the next layer in a
couple of weeks.

We have been having lots of issues with the garbage trucks they have spent a lot of
time in the shop.

Several pickups and equipment have been sold on Public Surplus Auction site.

Thanks for the opportunity to help improve our community.

Public Works Director




